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22 May 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have been informed that tomorrow, Tuesday 23 May, we will be inspected by Ofsted. Could you please 

take the time to logon to Ofsted Parent View and give feedback about the school you feel would be pertinent.  

Instructions are given on the online link:  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views 

Thank you in advance for your time. 

Yours faithfully 

 

P Walker 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


